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RBC Royal Bank wishes to advise that the sale of Pound Sterling (GBP) drafts will be 
discontinued effective Friday August 4th 2023. 
 
 
Kindly take note of the following important information:  

• Clients can continue to conveniently send money overseas through an 
outgoing GBP wire transfer via RBC Digital Banking (online and mobile 
banking), or by visiting your branch 

• Clients wishing to replace drafts purchased prior to August 4th, 2023 will be 
able to do so by wiring funds to an account or receiving a draft in another 
currency 

• GBP drafts issued by RBC on or before August 4, 2023 will continue to be 
negotiated until Friday, February 10, 2024 
 

  
If you have any questions or require additional details, call RBC’s Advice Centre or 
visit a branch.  
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for being a valued RBC client. 
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